
LEGAL NOTICE – WARNING 

CHAPLIN, HAMPTON, SCOTLAND 

REGIONAL DISTRICT ELEVEN 

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON 2017-2018 BUDGET 

 

 

 

The Board of Education of Regional District Eleven hereby gives notice to all citizens in  

 

the towns of Chaplin, Hampton and Scotland that a public hearing to review the proposed  

 

2017-2018 operating budget for Regional School District Eleven, will be held on May 1,  

 

2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the John F. Navin Library at Parish Hill High School. Copies of the  

 

proposed budget will be available at the meeting. 

 

 

 

Dated at Chaplin, Connecticut this 12th day of April, 2017. 

 

 

 

_____________________ 

Kenneth V. Henrici 

Superintendent of Schools 

Regional District Eleven 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Faxed to three town halls 

after April BOE meeting 

no time limit for this 


